
West Chester University of Pennsylvania 

To: WCU First Year Students  

From Email: West Chester University  

From Name: Dr. Idna Corbett  

Subject: WCU wants your feedback! 

Dear new WCU student: 

As the Dean, Undergraduate Studies and Student Support Services, it’s important to me that you get 

the most out of your time at West Chester University of Pennsylvania. I know what WCU has to offer 

you, but I really want to know what you think about your upcoming experiences here. Completing the 

Beginning College Survey of Student Engagement (BCSSE) will provide me and other 

administrators with information directly from our new students to help us improve our curriculum and 

general campus life. 

The survey is available at http://www.bcsse.org?id=F59F4 

If you have any difficulty logging in, please e-mail help@bcsse.org or call 1-800-258-7691 for 

assistance. More information about BCSSE is at http://bcsse.iub.edu. You can e-mail them 

at bcsse@indiana.edu or call 812-856-5824. 

If you have any questions about the project on this campus or our interest in using the results, 

please contact my office at (610) 436-3416. 

I want to thank you personally for considering this request. 

Sincerely,  

Idna Corbett  

Dean, Undergraduate Studies and Student Support Services 

 

For questions or concerns, please contact BCSSE staff.  

Privacy Notice. 
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